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Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara:
Protecting our drinking water  

“As a civil engineer, I know how important it 
is to invest in our infrastructure. That's why 
I secured funding in the state budget to help 
communities like ours replace old pipes and 

keep our water safe for families.”



In this year’s state budget,  
Assemblyman Santabarbara helped secure:

	Ͱ$500 million for Clean Water Infrastructure

	Ͱ$400 million for the Environmental Protection Fund, including:

•	 $22.25 million for water 
quality improvement projects

•	 $14.3 million for waterfront 
revitalization projects

Assemblyman Santabarbara: A civil engineer
	ͰCo-sponsored and passed the Lead Pipe 
Right to Know Act to inform the public 
about how to protect yourself from the 
risks posed by lead pipes1

	ͰHelped establish the Clean Water 
Infrastructure Act that funds clean 
water initiatives, including funding to 
help replace lead water service lines2

Questions? Concerns? I’m always here to help! Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara | 433 State St., Schenectady, NY 12305 | 518-382-2941 | SantabarbaraA@nyassembly.gov

1Chapter 730 of 2023 22017-18 state budget

Assemblyman Angelo Santabarbara, PE
working to ensure our families have clean water

New York recently secured $129 million in federal funding for the state’s Lead Service Line 
Replacement Program. This crucial funding will help communities across the state, including 

ours, replace dangerous and outdated lead service lines that supply water to our homes.


